
 

 

AITSL Board Meeting Report 
30 March 2021 

Attendance 

The meeting was attended by Board Directors:  

• Mr Chris Wardlaw (Deputy Chair) 

• Ms Beth Blackwood  

• Professor Donna Pendergast 

• Dr Jennifer Buckingham 

• Mr Malcolm Elliott 

• Mr Mark Mowbray 

• Ms Renez Lammon 

• Mr Tim Bullard.  

The meeting was also attended by Ms Julie Birmingham as the Department of Education, Skills and 

Employment Observer.  

Summary 

• The Board discussed several strategic matters including a vision paper drafted by the Board Chair, 

and ensuring that AITSL’s supports the priorities of the new Minister.  

• Directors discussed progress of the Australian Teacher Workforce Data initiative and Online 

Formative Assessment, with a particular focus on upcoming decisions to be made on the future 

funding of both initiatives. Directors’ views were also sought on the strategic direction of AITSL’s 

assessment for migration function.   

• Directors received progress updates on the draft AITSL Reconciliation Action Plan as well as 

planning for the Indigenous Cultural Competency National Dialogue to be held on 18 and 19 May 

2021. The National Dialogue is the next part of consultation being undertaken by AITSL to identify 

how to best support teachers and leaders improve their Indigenous cultural competency. 

 

The AITSL Board next meets on 25 May 2021. 


